

Dr Darrin Morgan
Fairness in Religion in School
PO BOX 2296
DANGAR NSW 2309
religionsinschool@gmail.com

DOC19/638864

## Dear Dr Morgan

I write in response to your email of 2 August 2019, regarding Racing Jesus as an approved provider of Special Religious Education (SRE) in NSW public schools.

'Racing Jesus' is not an approved provider of SRE, but is engaged by the Wyndham College as a Voluntary student activity of a religious nature in schools (VSA).

Wyndham College has updated their Religion and ethics page to clarify information for families.

Should you require any further information, you may wish to contact the SRE and SEE Officer, Early Learning and Primary Education by telephone on 9244 5484 or email at <a href="mailto:srecontact@det.nsw.edu.au">srecontact@det.nsw.edu.au</a>

Yours sincerely

Dr Paul Wood

**Director, Early Learning and Primary Education** 

22 August 2019

